
DATES FOR 
YOUR DIARY

From everyone on the FROGS team, we hope your little ones have had a great start to the
term. Before the break we hosted a fantastic Christmas Fair which, thanks to your support,
raised an incredible £2,188.76! THANK YOU to everyone who turned up to support, for
contributions to the amazing hamper raffle, and a special thank you to everyone who
volunteered their time to make the fair another huge success. 

We’ve got plenty of fun planned this half term and beyond so please take a moment to
read the below and put the dates in your diary! 

As always, we want every family to be able to join in the FROGS fun, so please email us in
confidence if you need our help to do so or if you have any ideas or feedback you’d like to
share! frogsongoldenpond@gmail.com

One of our main fundraising goals last year was to raise enough to pay for new playground
equipment for the whole school to enjoy. Through the Tesco blue token scheme and with an
incredible effort across the whole school community we raised £12,905 to enable this to happen.
We’re delighted that with the help of the School Council, the equipment has now been selected and
installation on the school field will begin at the end of February. More details on this will follow in a
dedicated newsletter. 

NEW PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT - COMING SOON!

£

Buy your loved ones a sweet treat at our next bake sale on Valentines Day! Join us
in the Year 2 playground after school with treats generously provided by the Year 1
classes. You can also pick up 2nd hand uniform plus costumes for the upcoming
World Book Day (Thurs 6 March). 

If you have any 2nd hand uniform (logo items only) 
or any book character costumes you’d like to donate 
for the sale, please drop these into the school office. 

VALENTINES BAKE SALE: FRI 14 FEB

FROGS NEWS 

Need to stock up on name tags for school uniform? Don’t forget that
when you order from www.mynametags.com and use our unique
school ID 25349 at checkout, you are raising funds for the school
without spending a penny more. At the end of each year, 24% of the
profits made when buying this way comes to Goldfield.  That’s the kind
of fundraiser we can all get behind! 

MY NAME TAGS

It’s time to put on those dancing shoes for our next FROGS Disco. Tickets cost 
£5 per child and include a snack, drink and disco goodie!
Nursery & Reception: 4pm - 4.45pm (Nursery children must be accompanied by
their adult) 
Year 1 & 2: 5pm - 6pm
Parent helpers are needed for the second session. If you can help please tick
the box when buying tickets online: www.goldfieldfrogs.co.uk/school-disco

Tickets must be purchased by Weds 5 Feb. Sorry, no admission on the door.

FROGS DISCO: FRI 7 FEB

Fri 14 Feb: VDay Bake Sale
(+uniform & WBD costumes)
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Fri 7 Feb: FROGS Disco

Fri 4 April: Easter Egg Hunt

£3,940.74

Fri 9 May: Quiz Night

Sun 20 April: Easter Trail

25 Feb: Playground equip
instal begins

Sat 29 March: The Big Spring
Clean (more info soon!)
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